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Dear Mr Agenew 
 
At yesterday’s meeting the Committee considered your email dated 14 
December 2020 to PAC committee member, Órlaithí Flynn MLA. 
 
You have offered to brief the Committee on your complaint concerning the NI 
Audit Office’s report on ‘Generating Electricity from Renewable Energy’ and 
the progress of the KPMG report so far.  
 
The Committee is due to commence its inquiry into this report on the 21st 
January 2021, with an evidence session scheduled to take place with the 
Department for the Economy on the 28th January 2021.  
 
Once the Committee has begun their inquiry we will consider your offer at this 
point. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk 
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